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Comments: Tongass National Forest 'roadless road' NOW

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Why do i have to write you? Why. Isn't it clear we need to save as much bio-diversity as possible? The Tongass

Forest is one of the most pristine places on earth. We have fewer and fewer left. I strongly oppose the Forest

Service's plan to eliminate "Roadless Rule" protections for the Tongass National Forest and urge you to select

the "no action" alternative instead.

 

The Tongass is home to a wide range of wildlife, including Alexander Archipelago wolves, grizzly bears and

salmon that we are losing in most other habitats. It also stores a vast amount of carbon which effects climate

change.

 

If you have children (and even if you don't but especially if you do) keeping the Tongass wild will effect their lives

- absolutely it will. One saved wild eco-system here and there add up.

 

Your proposal to open the door to clearcutting and bulldozing is irresponsible and fundamentally threatens these

values.

 

Do NOT touch this inheritance.

 

Sincerely,

 

teah strozer

 

San Francisco, CA 94102

 

[Position]


